STATE OF NEBRASKA
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Thomas E. Riley, P.E., Director

THIS WELL IS NOT LEGALLY REGISTERED! PLEASE READ ALL OF THE INFORMATION BELOW.
Tuesday, November 29, 2022
CONTRACTOR: Scott W Grosch

CONTRACTORS FIRM:

Grosch Irrigation Company, Inc - North Bend
P.O. Box 533

North Bend, NE 68649

LOCATION OF WELL:
SE1/4NE1/4 of Section 23, Township 20 North, Range 6 E, Dodge County

OWNER: William J Paasch

NOL ID: 166973689324543
Well ID: 269199

The above well has been put in suspense status in the water well registration database maintained by the
Nebraska Department of Natural Resources (Department). Its provisional registration number is G-
001108. Suspense status indicates that the well is not legally registered with the State of Nebraska. The
Department will require documentation that the original well that is being replaced is either
decommissioned in accordance with the current water well standards for water well decommissioning or
the original well has been properly modified to pump 50 gallons per minute or less and follows any
applicable local Natural Resources District rules on modifying replaced wells.

The documentation either needs to be a Departmental Notice of Water Well Decommissioning Form or
Pump Installation and Construction Modification Form. These should be filled out by the licensed water
well contractor that does the work.

There is a 180-day time period within which the above-mentioned actions need to be taken. The forms for
these must be filed with the Department within 60 days of the decommissioning or modification of the old
well. If the Department has not received the proper documentation about the old (replaced) well within the
time allotted, the new well will be considered illegal.

The well information can be reviewed at the Department website:
https://nednr.nebraska.gov/Dynamic/Wells/Wells/WellDetails?Wellld=269199 .

We thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or comments, please let us know.
Please allow up to 24 hours for the information to be displayed on the web.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Bower
Staff Assistant, Ground Water

Nebraska Department of Natural Resources
Lincoln, NE 68521
(402) 471-2363



